
Carrie  Underwood’s  Tahitian
Honeymoon

Photos have surfaced of Carrie Underwood and husband Mike
Fisher relaxing during their Tahitian honeymoon.  The
newlyweds have been exploring the French Polynesian sights
from underwater and in the air.  “Carrie and Mike have enjoyed
swimming and snorkeling with reef sharks,” a source told
People over the weekend.  “They also toured the island via
helicopter.”  In addition, the couple has enjoyed some alone
time in their bungalow.

How can you make your honeymoon memorable?

Cupid’s Advice:
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While you may be ready to relax, don’t kick your heels up just
yet.  Preparation, along with a great attitude, can ensure an
unforgettable honeymoon once you’ve reached your destination.

1. Research: Do your homework.  Find out where the best places
to visit are.  Search for the best restaurants and
entertainment.  Jot down one place or activity you’d like to
experience each day so you don’t forget about it while out
sightseeing.

2. Become a photo lover: The best way to make any experience
memorable is to take pictures.  Not only will you have fun
documenting your getaway through the lens, but you’ll be able
to relive the memories when you get back home.

3. Relax: Most importantly, relax!  Leave work, family, and
friends at home.  This is your honeymoon, which marks the
beginning of your lives together as a married couple.  Focus
on and enjoy your relationship.


